Dike, Darlene

From: Freeney, Fergus

Sent: 09 January 2015 11:35

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2014/7338/P Application to build a house in the Albert pub garden

Hello — can this be logged please

Thanks

From: Sophie Levi I
Sent: 09 January 2015 11:33

To: Freeney, Fergus
Subject: 2014/7338/P Application to build a house in the Albert pub garden

Dear Mr. Freeney,
I strongly object to application 2014/7338/P to build a house in the garden of the Albert pub.

Princess Road has one of the highest levels of single occupancy in the area and most people who
live in the area have no outside space at all.

The Albert pub garden has long been a unique amenity for a broad cross-section of

this community as a place to sit and meet outside.

The green planted borders of the pub provide a valuable and scarce habitat for wildlife.

It is clearly wrong to build over this rare outside shared space enjoyed by thousands, for the sake
of a small house.

It would do nothing to meet the housing needs of the community and would erode the quality of
life of the existing community and damage the local ecology.

It would also block light to the flats in Auden Place as well as to the tiny remaining piece of
garden.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Levi

17 Princess Road
London

NW1 8JR






